
 

 
 

INTERNATIONAL ARRIVALS EMPLOYEE SCREENING CHECKPOINT  
(IA-ESSC) CLOSURE JUNE 12, 2024 

 
Effective June 12, 2024, at 12:00 pm, the International Arrivals Employee 
Security Screening Checkpoint will be permanently closed. All employee 

screening will be conducted at the TSA International Arrivals Security 
Screening Checkpoint. The new employee security screening checkpoint 

location and hours are: 
 

TSA International Arrivals Security Screening Checkpoint 
 

Date: June 12, 2024 Time: 12pm   Operating Hours: 24 Hours Daily 
 

TSA has dedicated Lane 1 for employee screening. 
 

The TSA-operated employee security screening process will be similar to the 
current process conducted by the DOA Security Contractor. However, there 

will be some differences. Please disseminate this information to all affected 
employees via your preferred distribution method. To adjust for the change 

in procedures, we advise employees to leave earlier on their first day using 

the new process.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 
 The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 

Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws, and 
codes.  

If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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